March 2, 2012

TO:

Jean Fraser



Barbara Barhydt



FROM:
David Margolis-Pineo



Dept. of Public Services

RE:

Preliminary Review Comments:  



Pro Shop – Riverside Golf Course

This Department has the following preliminary comments.  Final comments may differ from the comments listed here.

1. Please advise if the shown septic system is still active.  If abandoned, applicant shall meet the conditions of Section 24-38, Private Sewer Systems Discontinuance.

2. Show detail for approval of reconstructed channel in manhole #1525.  Provide a 22 ½ degree bend to force mail terminus to direct discharge down 8” sewer out of manhole.

3. Please revise Pipe Trench Detail to reflect Portland’s Technical Manual Figure II-12.

4. Please advice and add note that all elevations are based on the official city datum, NGVD 1929.

5. Please add note that all work with meet City of Portland Technical Standards.

This Department has the following preliminary comments.  Final comments may differ from the comments listed here.

